
 
 

 

Grove School Arts Event 
 

Wednesday 5th July 

v4:00pm – 5:00pm  

Lower School 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

You are invited to the grand opening of Grove 

School’s Art Exhibition. As well as viewing the 

amazing art work produced by the children, 

you will have the opportunity to listen to 

magnificent music and watch dynamic dance 

performances.   

 

We look forward to seeing you.  

 

 


